
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Shareholders,  

Thank you for responding to our previous communication and guiding us regarding the ‘Samwad’ 

(shareholder outreach) sessions planned to be conducted in your respective cities. We are pleased to 

note the affirmative response from your end, empowering us to proceed with our outreach. From the 

responses received, around 87% of the shareholders have advised us to proceed with the ‘Samwad’ 

sessions. In line with this guidance, your Company will continue to host the open house sessions 

across key towns, enabling you to attend and interact with the management team. 

The next session will be conducted in Jaipur. We will shortly communicate the details pertaining to 

time, date and venue. We look forward to our interactions and to seek your valuable guidance, as we 

take the steps forward towards your Company’s growth.  

 

Yours truly, 

Zee Entertainment Enterprises Ltd. 

  


